
TRAFFIC CALMING ON N 143RD ST

At the Mayor’s Find it Fix it Tour on November 14, 2015 the community 
expressed strong concerns with traffic on N 143rd St. Seattle Department 
of Transportation (SDOT) confirmed this corridor is used as a cut-through 
route from Aurora to Greenwood. People driving should use N 145th St, one 
block to the north. 

At the meeting on January 21, we will provide traffic data to the community 
and discuss potential improvements. If the community chooses to pursue 
improvements, the best funding source is the Neighborhood Park and Street 
Fund. Project applications are due February 8. Find the application and learn 
more at www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/neighborhood-park-and-street-fund.

Where: Bitter Lake Community 
Center, 13035 Linden Ave N,  
Seattle WA 98133

Date: Thursday January 21, 2016

Time: 7 – 8 PM

Guest Speaker: Shauna Walgren, 
with Seattle Department of 
Transportation (SDOT)

Sponsors: Bitter Lake Community 
Center Advisory Council and 
Broadview Community Council


